
MILLIS EXTENDED DAY PROGRAM 

HOMEWORK CLINIC 

 

 
Dear Parent/Step Parent/Guardian, 

 

The Extended Day Program will offer the opportunity for students to work 

on their homework during their hours at the program.   

 

It is understood that the homework clinic will not take precedence over any activities 

the Extended Day staff has planned and homework will be done if there is free time 

from enrichment or other scheduled activities. 

 

The “Forms Signature Page” is included in the Application for Enrollment. On 

the form, please designate one of the below choices.  If the form is not 

submitted, or no selection made, we will assume you do not wish to have your 

child do his/her homework while at Extended Day. 
 

 

 

  
 

HOMEWORK CLINIC  RESPONSE 

 

YES, I would like my child to work on his/her homework (time permitting) while at the 

Extended Day Program. 

 

 

 

NO, my child does NOT have to do any homework while at the Extended Day Program. 

 
 


